
WRAC CPRA Request to LAHSA – 10/30/23 (approved by the WRAC Board) 
 
 
From: Chris Spitz <ppfriends3@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2023 8:36 PM 
To: PRA LAHSA <pra@lahsa.org> 
Cc: Robin Greenberg <robin@robingreenberg.com> 
Subject: CPRA Request to LAHSA 
  
Dear LAHSA-CA Public Records Act response staff: 
  
Pursuant to the California Public Records Act (CPRA), the Westside Regional Alliance of 
Councils (WRAC) requests any and all documents (as defined under the CPRA) reflecting (1) a 
complete list of the names of any and all individuals and/or entities that have received funds or 
are contracted to receive funds to operate a facility to house or shelter unhoused individuals 
under the City of Los Angeles’ “Inside Safe” program, and (2) the amount of funds received or 
contracted to be received by such individuals and/or entities for this purpose, from January 1, 
2023 to the time of your response to this Request. 
  
Please advise promptly if anything further is required to effectuate this request.  We look 
forward to your prompt and timely response. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Christina Spitz 
WRAC Vice-Chair 
310-721-0532 
www.westsidecouncils.com 
 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Furldefense.proofpoint.com%2Fv2%2Furl%3Fu%3Dhttp-3A__www.westsidecouncils.com%26d%3DDwMF-g%26c%3DeuGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM%26r%3Ds8uuKqWlAl189XiuH2mZfA%26m%3DXaXScxlAKxnD_6-43yuJy4fp5H9beFzA3EoNVOzR2O4MA39xZaGsbjqORlUdbPWh%26s%3Dt1w-m24-FlEIjlBD7TODsuApXlZztR77m57cd_F7YzA%26e%3D&data=05%7C01%7C%7C8411b5a392a0439b6aa808dbda7462ea%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638343965983508223%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=uH0wvvW1SWcrFlbEf5xQouA%2BvdtTCbQWfASA3q4Uxl0%3D&reserved=0

